




 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13/01/2021 

 

To, 

The Principal 

SCMS School of Engineering and Technology 

Karukutty 

 

“SANCTION LETTER OF FREESHIP” 

 

This is to acknowledge that SCMS Group of Educational Institutions has always been a CSR 

champion. In recognition to the significant contribution made by SCMS School of Engineering and 

Technology (SSET), Karukutty to the society and neighbourhood during the pandemic, we would 

like to offer freeships in the form of mobile data cards to 650 students of SSET belonging to the 

academic year 2020-21. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
 

 

 

Nihal Pradeep 

Director 

Roninaks Ventures Private Limited 


